
CALLING ALL NEW BRUNSWICK PARENTS 

For more information please 
contact us: andrea.garner@unb.ca 

This project has been approved by the UNB Research Ethics Board REB 2023-100

Online:
Tuesday, April 16

7-8 pm

In Person: 
Saturday, April 20, 10-12

Room 308, Marshall D’Avray Hall
10 Mackay Drive, Fredericton NB

Researchers in the Faculty of Education at the University of New
Brunswick are looking for participants for a study examining
inclusive practices in New Brunswick’s public school system.

We are inviting parents with children currently enrolled in the NB
public school system to join us for one of two focus groups to
share their experiences and understandings of inclusion in school.
Refreshments will be provided. 

To express interest, please complete the 
form at https://bit.ly/DIPSp
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